
 
 

 
NOTES OF A COMMITTEE MEETING HELD AT THE FIELD 

ON SUNDAY 29th OCTOBER 2023 at 11.00am 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Matters arising from meeting dated 24th September 2023. 
2. Welfare 
3. Finance  
4. Scores and Records 
5. Competitions 
6. Coaching 
7. Major Projects 
8. Forthcoming Events 
9. AOB 
 

Present: 
Paul McGuire, Graham Ivey, Alan Hoddinott, Mark Swallow 
 
Apologies: 
Will Kempf, Alan Marriott, John Sinfield, 
 
NOTES FROM THE MEETING: 
1.Matters arising: 
Any items arising are dealt with in the main agenda 
 
2. Welfare: 
No actions 
 
3.Finance: 
No Actions 
 
4. Scores and Records: 

Up to date rankings will be emailed out separately. Please note that indoor badges 
will not be available until next year. 
 

5. Competitions: 
The Grand Prix / fun shoot and the Traditional bow shoot reports have been 
circulated. Well done to the winners. 
The Novice archer competition is scheduled for Thursday 16th November (indoors) 
from 6pm to 10pm.. Please contact Tony Barrett directly. Flyers have been circulated.. 



The Thanksgiving shoot (with soup after) is scheduled for Sunday 26th November 
(10am for 10.30am) 
 
6. Coaching: 
    Beginner course no. 10 concluded on the 4th November. Course no 11 commences   
    11th November. This being the last course for this year. 

The next coaching session will be on Sunday 19th November from 10.30am to 12 
noon indoors. Please book on line if you wish to attend otherwise if there are no 
bookings then there will be no coaches attending!! 
 

7. Projects: 
        MAJOR PROJECTS: (in order of priority) 

1. Hardstanding in front of entrance doors to indoor range. (updated quotes to be 
obtained) 

2. Car parking provision between pavilion and boundary wall 
3. Tarmacking of existing car park area and marking out spaces. 

 
    MINOR PROJECTS: (in order of priority) 
    1.  Apply a clear sealer to the concrete floor of the indoor range – approx. cost 

around £600.00 – to be revisited next Spring at the end of the indoor season. 
    2. Replace door to meter chamber 
    3. CCTV cameras and system kindly donated by Brent Owen. – decision on the 

timing of the installation to be made. The Secretary has checked out 
registration requirements and due to more onerous rules to comply with under 
the Information Commissioners Office (ICO) we are re-evaluating the 
situation. Also, we are to check with our insurers as to whether installation of 
CCTV would reduce our premium. 

 
8. Forthcoming Events: 
    Bonfire & shoot Saturday 4th November: 
    Post meeting note: Bonfire shoot, bonfire and fireworks well attended even though  
    the weather left much to be desired (it absolutely chucked it down) however the     
    fabulous food provided by our members made up for it. A massive thanks to those  
    who supplied the food and to those involved in the organization of the event. 
    Christmas meal, Thursday 7th December at Huddersfield RUFC – Details to be  
    confirmed. 
 
9.AOB 

a) Minor adjustments to the archery beginner certificate and the business cards were 
agreed. These can now be printed.  
 
The following people have recently joined the club: 
Adults: David Collins, Carl Ellwood, Elm Johnson-Davies, Karnesh Patel, Fraser 
Ridley, Richard Robinson, Mathew Swift, David Sutton 
Juniors: Morgan Rigby, Jessica Thomasson,  
 
The meeting closed at 12noon 
- 
Next Meeting: 
Sunday 26th November 2023 after the Thanksgiving Shoot at the field. 


